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secretary <secretary@C FTC. gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I am writing with regard to the proposed regulation RIN 3038-AC61, which would place a 10:1 limitation on
forex trading. This would make it extremely difficult, if not totally impractical, for many small traders such as I to
be able to continue trading the market. I hope you will not impose this requirement which would push many of
us out of the market. Thank you for your consideration. Edwin Westover, Santaquin, Utah.


